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Kathy Cooper

From: Keith Faust <KFaust@susquehannafire.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 11:04 PM
To: IRRC
Subject Overtime Change

Please accept this email as a firm ‘NO’ to Governor Wolf proposal for changes in overtime eligibility.
As a small business owner we would have to reduce our staff to pay other employees more money
for this ridiculous law and I would think other small employers would do the same causing a big
increase in unemployment which will make him look bad but cause the PA a lot of money in
unemployment compensation. Please fight for us, we cannot just go out and raise prices and still
compete it is not that simple.
Thank you
Keith Foust
Susquehanna Fire Equipment Co. Stewart, Pa.
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